
 

Celebrating the Liturgy    Cycle C General Information 

Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: 
Sat 7.00pm & Sun 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
 
Week-day Masses   
Mon-Thurs & Sat 10am 
Friday 7.30pm 
 
Eucharistic Adoration   
Tuesday 11am -3pm 
 
Visitation of Sick 
First Friday week 

Blessing 
A Blessing will be given to 
anyone during the distribution of 
Holy Communion, who wishes to 
join us at either a daily or 
Sunday Mass. A simple gesture 
of crossing one`s arms will 
indicate to the celebrant their 
desire to receive this blessing.  
 
Holy Hour 
First Wednesday of month in 
Dervock. 

Readers 
29/30 June 2019 
 7.00pm   Paul McCusker 
11.00am  Liam Rodgers   
 
Daily Readers  

Group A (from 24 June) 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 

Group 1 Anne McKeever 
(29 June) 
 

Cleaning Team  
June: St Veronica’s 
 
Next Coffee Morning: 
Wed 26 June after 10am Mass 
Last one before Summer! 
 
Parochial Hall 
Ladies Keep Fit Class  
Mon 7.00-8.00pm 
 
 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

23 June 2019                                                                                                                                                                                
 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballymoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
 
Month’s Mind David McFadden Vigil 7pm 
Kathleen O’Brien Sunday 23 June 11am 
Anniversary  
Sarah Coyles, Neil John Delargy, Drew Heggarty, 
Kathleen and Paddy Hegarty, Eileen Kealey, 
Mary Law, Mary McCloskey, Tony McErlean,  
John McGothigan, Dan and Peggy McVeigh,  
Denis O’Boyle, Annie Quinn, Susan Wallace. 
Baptism 
We welcome into the family of our parish                 
Freya McGuigan and congratulate her parents. 
  
Collections:  15/16 June   
Weekly Offering:          £1066.00                         
Golden Mile:          £  117.00 
Popes Collections                    £  549.00    
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all the 
Church Collections, in particular a donation of £100.00. 
Weekend Collections 29/30 June: Weekly Offering 
 
Parish Cemetery Sunday, Sunday 23 June   
Our annual prayer service for our deceased family and 
friends who are buried in our cemetery will take place 
this Sunday after 11am Mass. We will be inviting those 
attending to bless the graves of their loved ones during 
the service. In order to facilitate this we would ask a 
member of each family to bring with them a small 
container suitable for sprinkling that can be filled with 
Holy Water either at the back of the church or in the 
graveyard where a container will be placed before the 
service begins. At this time we remember especially 
those whose burial places are unmarked and unknown 
but not forgotten and who are commemorated with a 
memorial in the old cemetery.   
Parking will be available in the school grounds. When 
parking remember to do so responsibly respecting the 
needs of others, and DO NOT create any obstruction or 
block any route that may be required by the emergency 
services. A collection will be taken up to help defray the 
cost of maintaining the cemetery. 

The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 
Corpus Christi 

 
Annual Sponsored Walk  
Our Annual Sponsored Walk takes place this Monday 
(24 June), leaving the Castle Community Centre at 7pm, 
and will be followed by a Barbeque. Please sponsor  
Fr. O’Brien or anyone else you know who is walking. 
 

Special message to all the men of our Parish from 
your PPC! 
Please come along and join us for a Men's Breakfast 
planned for Saturday 6 July, 9 - 11am. Come enjoy 
breakfast, meet a new friend, and share some great 
thoughts, stories, and conversation. This breakfast is 
open to men of all ages. We will be led, prayerfully, by 
Jim Deeds of the Living Church Office.                     
Invite a friend to come with you! 
 

SAVE THE DATE! Parish Day of Nourishment for all!  
We all play our own part in parish life - from 
membership of the many parish groups to being one of 
the worshipping community through our attendance at 
Mass, the Sacraments or parish events. Not only that, 
but the part we each play matters. The Parish Pastoral 
Council want to give something back to all those who 
form our community. Why not come along on   
Saturday 6 July, 12 - 3pm for a day of nourishment of 
the mind body and spirit. We will explore how to take 
good care of ourselves and each other as well as 
learning top tips for developing our use of time so that 
we spend more time doing the things that really matter 
to us. We’ll have food, discussion, prayer and music. To 
be led by Jim Deeds of the Living Church All welcome! 
RSVP by 30 June for catering purposes! 
 
Bethany Bereavement Support offers training as a 
parish based group ministry which aims to help those 
bereaved and grieving.  Support is offered on an 
individual basis in the home, to groups in drop-in 
centres, by phone calls, by helping at funeral liturgies 
and remembrance services. A full training course is 
offered over a 10-evening period. The next training 
course begins on 26 September 2019 and will take 
place in 120 Cliftonville Road, Belfast, please contact   
Claire Dowds on 07557882183 or email 
bethanybereavementni@gmail.com 

http://www.ballymoneyparish.com/

